
See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

Do you own this product? 

Affected marine outboard engines: 

• V8 200–300 HP and V6 175–225 HP
FourStroke, Pro XS®, SeaPro™ and
Verado® Model outboard engines

• V8 250R, V8 300R and 300R HD Model
outboard engines

Dates sold: 1 September 2018 – 25 October 
2023 

Why the product is recalled: The air vents of the affected engine cover 
may allow for fingers to be placed through the air vent gaps. 

Hazard: There is a risk of serious injury including amputation or 
lacerations to fingers if placed through the air vents. Injuries have 
occurred because of this hazard. 

Consumers with affected products should contact their Mercury 
dealer to arrange for a bezel assembly to be installed over the air 
vents. 

For more information contact Marine Power International on 03 9791 
5822 or email merc.info@mercmarine.com  

Purchased from: See traders list on the productsafety.gov.au website 
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